From: Bill Bourne [SMTP:bournew@tpgi.com.au]
Sent: Friday, September 08, 2000 8:54 PM

To: jsct@aph.gov.au

Subject: World Trade Organisation and globalisation.

Common sense dictates that Australians should be in charge of Australian
affairs, not being dictated to by overseas interests.

Basic policy should be, "that course of action that brings the greatest good
to the greatest number of people (Australian People), for the greatest
length of time." NOT that course of action that brings the greatest amount
of good to the greatest number of overseas conglomerates at the average
Ausie's expense.

The level playing field is not level, and we ARE the only silly bastards
playing on it.

Unsupervised Australian producers should not have to compete with their
subsidized opponents overseas.

Our politicians have not been listening to the people who elected them.
Being a party room hack is not a democratic principal.

The "World Trade Organization" and "Globalization" have become dirty words
to thinking Australians. It is also time we severed those "agreements”
giving our sovereignty to the United Nations.

Wake up Politicians before time judges you, and finds you wanting.

Yours in disgust, Bill Bourne.



